
CONTROLLER’S COMMENTS – BRIGHOUSE 

 

Brighouse isn’t the easiest place to plan on and, on this occasion, we lost most of Wellholme Park to 
the current Flood Defence work. Nevertheless Jackie made good use of the area and produced 
challenging courses that were well received. You enjoyed the controls in the housing area to the 
south of the start with lots of change of direction. Also, those in the town centre and the canal basin. 
Jackie kept the height climb within reason by starting high and finishing down in the park. Winning 
times were just right and everyone seemed to have appreciated their courses. 

The organisation side of the event went smoothly with the café proving to be a super base on the 
day. 

 

 

 

PLANNER’S COMMENTS – RASTRICK 

 

A big thank you to the William Henry Smith school for letting us use their facilities and grounds. This 
enabled me to use the best areas for all the courses and keeping the height climb to a minimum for 
the shorter ones. The comments at the finish were positive and helped to make all the hours of 
mapping and planning worthwhile. 

Thanks to my wife, Jane, for her assistance in putting out the controls. 

 

Richard Payne 


